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The Montana Library Association held the annual conference in Bozeman April 7-10. Over 330 
members attended. New to the conference this year was a session of author readings, consisting of brief 
readings by popular local authors, and a Technology round-robin session, where attendees could choose 
to attend a 15-minute session to learn about 3 of 6 new technologies. Both of these new additions were 
popular. Plans for next year's joint conference in Billings are underway. Plans are also being made for 
following years: 2012 – Missoula, 2013 – Big Sky, 2014 – Billings. Butte is also being considered.  
 
MLA voting will be done electronically this spring, along with polling the membership regarding 
ALA's Tribal Cultural Expressions resolution.  


